
Special Notice   

 

 

School Employees Retirement System of Ohio 

March 23, 2020 

 
In accordance with Governor DeWine's stay-at-home directive, SERS is closing its building to visitors, 

staff, and tenants at 6 p.m. on Monday, March 23. Most of our staff is working from home. Only persons 
who have been designated as having a critical business need to enter the building will be permitted 

inside. 
 

During the closure, we will be unable to answer calls to our employer toll-free phone number. However, 
Employer Services staff will be monitoring the toll-free line voicemail box, so please feel free to leave a 

voicemail and we will follow-up as soon as possible.You can also contact us by sending email to 
employerservices@ohsers.org.  

 
Thank you for your ongoing dedication to serving our schools. We are privileged to serve you. Please 

monitor our website for continued updates and changes as this situation develops. 
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